
New 111 Non Emergency Number 
 
Is this a replacement for NHS Direct or an off-shoot?  I feel that this service is 
already provided by NHS Direct if a problem is non-urgent although there will 
still be a minority of people who will still continue to ring 999.   
 
With regards to call charges, these should NOT be charged at a premium rate 
such as 0845 but the price of a normal call. 
 
Ann Bagnall 


